Notice of Special Meeting of the Sands Township
Zoning Board of Appeals

The Sands Township Zoning Board of Appeals, at a special meeting on April 03, 2025, will
review a request from Patrick Penhale regarding his property at 924 Silver Creek Road.

Mr. Penhale is asking to extend the time by which he must comply with the requirement to
relocate a storage shed.

The meeting will take place at 11:00 a.m. at the Sands Township Office
(987 S M-553, Gwinn, MI 49841).

Questions and comments will be accepted at the Sands Township Office Complex during normal
business hours and may be addressed to Randall L. Yelle, Zoning Administrator 906-249-9169.

Randall L. Yelle, Zoning Administrator



